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Houston Housing Authority Contains Gas Leak at Cuney Homes 
  

January 28, 2025 – The Houston Housing Authority (HHA) is responding to a gas leak reported at 

Cuney Homes on January 27, 2025. The leak was first identified by an individual on site who 

smelled gas and promptly told building management. Immediate action was taken to notify 

CenterPoint Energy and address the situation.  
  
Since first reported to management, CenterPoint Energy has dispatched crews who have been 

successful in identifying and confining the leak, which is at Building 48 between sections D and 

E. Additionally, a plumbing company familiar with the building is on site to assist. The affected 

residents have been informed. 

  
At this time, the cause of the leak remains unknown, and no injuries have been reported.  
  
HHA is committed to resident safety and will continue to keep them and the public informed as 

more information becomes available.  
  
For questions, please reach out to media@housingforhouston.com. 
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